



Vienna, 24 November 2010

Dear colleagues,

As you may understand, the upcoming OSCE Summit will be an event of special significance in the life of Kazakh society.

It is with great interest and high expectations that the people of Kazakhstan are awaiting the leaders of the OSCE participating and partner countries in hospitable Astana next week.

In this regard, the leadership of Kazakhstan would be grateful if the head of your country's delegation could give an interview to the Kazakh mass media while staying in Astana.

In order to arrange for such an interview, you may wish to contact the following officers in Kazakhstan's Foreign Ministry:

Ms. Alma Konurbayeva (phone: +77172720102, cell.: +77772160216, fax: +77172720168, e-mail: a.konurbayeva@mfa.kz) Mr. Artur Abubakirov (phone.: +77172720418, cell: +77019336752, email: a.abubakirov@mfa.kz)

I wish you a pleasant trip and a successful stay in Astana.

Yours sincerely,

Kairat Abdrakhmanov Ambassador, Chairperson of the Permanent Council

To all delegations of the OSCE participating States and Partners for Co-operation